Letter: Thanks given to Tahoe
Improv Players

To the community,

Unity at the Lake would like to express appreciation to the
Tahoe Improv Players for a successful fundraising event.

The troupe’s improv games, led by Gerry Orton, brought out
uproarious laughter to a packed house. A good time was had by
all.

Thank you Tahoe Improv Players.

Unity at the Lake is a safe and sacred community that honors
people of all faiths and welcomes everyone, wherever they are
on their spiritual journey.

Kathi Olsen, Unity at the Lake
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